
Minnesota Department of Transportation (MnDOT) 

Office of Transportation System Management (OTSM) 

 

Notice of Solicitation for Public Review and Comment on the Draft 

State Transportation Improvement Program (STIP) for State Fiscal Years 

2022-2023-2024-2025 (July 1, 2021 through June 30, 2025) 

 

The Minnesota Department of Transportation (MnDOT) is offering an opportunity for public 

review and comment on a draft list of projects to be included in the State Transportation 

Improvement Program (STIP) for state fiscal years 2022-2023-2024-2025 (July 1, 2021 through 

June 30, 2025).   

 

The program for the 2022-2025 STIP is approximately $2.8 billion federal highway funds, $1.7 

billion of state trunk highway funds, plus trunk highway bonds, local agency funds, and other 

funding sources.  The program includes local road and bridge projects; transit capital 

investments; state highway road and bridge projects; national highway road, bridge, and freight 

projects.  

 

The draft list of projects in the STIP is available for review at the Department of Transportation 

District Offices and on MnDOT’s website: 

http://www.dot.state.mn.us/planning/program/stip.html. 

 

 If you have questions about projects in the Draft 2022-2025 STIP, please feel free to contact the 

following individuals.  

http://www.dot.state.mn.us/planning/program/stip.html


District 1 (Duluth) - Duane Hill, District Engineer, Duane.Hill@state.mn.us 

 

District 2 (Bemidji) - JT Anderson, District Engineer, J.T.Anderson@state.mn.us 

District 3 (Baxter) - Mike Ginnaty, District Engineer, Mike.Ginnaty@state.mn.us 

District 4 (Detroit Lakes) - Shiloh Wahl, District Engineer, Shiloh.Wahl@state.mn.us 

District 6 (Rochester) - Mark Schoenfelder, District Engineer, Mark.Schoenfelder@state.mn.us 

District 7 (Mankato) - Greg Ous, District Engineer, Greg.Ous@state.mn.us 

District 8 (Willmar) - Jon Huseby, District Engineer, Jon.Huseby@state.mn.us 

District M (Metro) - Michael Barnes, District Engineer, Michael.Barnes@state.mn.us 

District C (Central Office) – Trang Chu, Trang.Chu@state.mn.us or Deborah Pena, 

Debbie.Pena@state.mn.us 

 

If you would like to provide written comments on the Draft 2022-2025 STIP, please email:  

Trang.Chu@state.mn.us or Debbie.Pena@state.mn.us. 

 

If you would like to provide comments via telephone, please contact: 

Brian Gage 

Phone: 651-366-3748 

Office of Transportation System Management 

Minnesota Department of Transportation 

395 John Ireland Blvd, St Paul, MN 55155 

 

You have 30 calendar days to submit comments.  Comments must be received by 4:30 p.m. on 

June 30, 2021.  Comments are encouraged and should identify the portion of the STIP addressed, 

reason for the comment, and any change proposed. 
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